
Please hear my voice begging you to take a few minutes (14 this time) to listen and review the 
news and then complete the survey links in the attached powerpoint that apply to you 
(students AND parents)... 
 
In an attempt to not overwhelm more than most are, we try to make this a comprehensive 
update each week. Many of the emails, texts, calls we receive are questions that have already 
been sent via email or in the weekly news.  
 
Thanks for supporting this "virtual" world we have been thrust into! Here's your 
news! https://youtu.be/-8m4YS8MyQk  

 

Clark Weekly News for 
the week ending 
4/24/20 
Clark Advanced Learning Center 
(Clark) offers high-school students 
the opportunity to earn college 
credits at no cost for tuition or 
books. Each student rece... 
youtu.be 

 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Leslie Judd, LMHC, Ed.S. 
Assistant Director 
Clark Advanced Learning Center 
 
“One child, one teacher, one book, one pen can change the world.” -- Malala Yousafzai 
 
 
 
 


